
  Autumn Term Curriculum Overview 
Autumn: Emerald Class 

History 
In history, we will be learning about the Roman 
Empire, where it started and how it impacted 
on Britain. We will think about the chronology 

of the period as where it is on a larger timeline. 
We will discover how people lived and how 

that is different to today. 

Geography 
In geography, we will study the North Pole and 
the South Pole. We will consider the impact of 

climate change on the polar ice caps. 

 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Science 
This term we will be learning all about light 

and astronomy. We will be investigating 
shadows and light sources. After half term, 
we will begin to start a unit of work about 

animals. 

Religious Education 
In RE this term, we will be thinking about 

what it means to be called by God and how 
this has happened to many different people. 

We will then focus on light as a symbol at 
Christmas. 

 

Computing 
In computing, we will be learning about 

efficient searching online and ways to do this 
safely. We will keep a focus on our online 
safety throughout all of our computing. 

PE/Games 
Days: Monday and Thursday. 

In PE this term we will be covering units of 
work on gymnastics, dance & invasion 

games (including basketball and rugby). 
 

Art 
Term we will be creating digital artwork and 
taking inspiration from digital artists. We will 

draw, print and make digital works. 

Music 
We will be learning from the Dragon Song. 

 
 

 

Christian Values: 
Autumn 1: Thankfulness 

Autumn 2: Trust 
 

Reminders:   
Please ensure children have their full PE/Games kit (including spare socks) 
in school at all times.   
We will let you know when forest school session are going to begin and 
when kit will be required. 
Please make sure all your child’s clothes are named (especially jumpers). 

 
 

French 
In French this term, we will be learning some 

of our basics like numbers, greetings, likes and 

dislikes. We will then learn about school, 

including rooms and subjects. 

 
 

 
 

PSHE 
We will be looking at our relationships with family 

and others in PSHE. 

English 
In English we will be working on a variety of genres of writing. We will focus 
on our spelling, punctuation and grammar as well as our reading skills. 
Maths 
In maths we will be making sure we secure our understanding of place value 
before moving on to addition and subtraction and multiplication and division. 

 


